
Dear Yr 11 Students  

 
Now that we know you will not be sitting exams this summer, we want to do all that we can 
to help you prepare for your next steps. In most cases, this will involve you taking up a place 
at a college to do A-Levels, Btecs or other qualifications. 
 
We are currently making contact with all our post-16 partners to ask them for some 
guidance on the best work you could now be doing to ensure that you arrive there ready to 
hit the ground running. They may come back to us with specific tasks or projects, or they 
may just pass on suggestions for you to research. As soon as we start to get some ideas from 
them, we will pass them on to you through your school email - so please keep checking it for 
updates.  
 
The thinking behind chasing up this work is to ensure that you are as well prepared as 

possible to start your next learning stage. It will feel like quite a long gap between leaving 
school and starting your course, so any help or guidance we can get for you before then will 
be really important. 
 
You may have chosen a different path rather than going to college. If this is the case, and 
you need any further information, please do contact us and we will see how we can help 
you. 
 
You may also still need help with an application form, or help deciding what your next steps 
should be. 
 
Please contact me, Miss Temple or Mrs Riley-Fox if you have any concerns or questions over 

this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr Gill 
 


